

From: Abe Oudshoorn

Sent: Sunday, October 27, 2013 10:47 PM

To: Westlake-Power, Barb

Subject: RE: LHC Advocacy Campaign

Good evening Barb,

I would like to request delegation status at the November meeting of the Community and Protective Services Committee. The purpose of the delegation is to appear on behalf of the London Homeless Coalition to discuss our Ontario Works rates advocacy campaign and to seek endorsement from the City. I have attached our supporting document.

Thank you, Abe Oudshoorn Chair, London Homeless Coaltion